
Past, Present and Future
Join the North Vancouver School District for a virtual check-in to reflect 
on the use of Personal Digital Device in schools, examine the current 
landscape, and discuss future plans. Hear from students, principals, and 
district staff, who will share insights, lessons learned,  
and next steps regarding Personal Digital Device use in schools.

Date: Wednesday, February 12, 2025

Time: 7 to 8 p.m.

Location: Virtual

CONNECT WITH US:  
www.sd44.ca     @nvsd44

Personal Digital Devices  
Community Check-In

RSVP (optional) 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=RtUantX4ek-GDic4Z6NToDBxGTJ3onBDkum9Pd2x-LBUOVJYN1VZNjNGOUE5MU9ZTjEyV0IwUlQ2SS4u

